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Hello Everyone!


Welcome to the Summer Term! This is always a busy term for everyone as we prepare to say goodbye to those children who are moving onto primary school, and welcome our new starters. Hopefully we will start to have some of the lovely Summer weather that we have been promised, and will be able to make the most of learning outside! Enjoy the term!





                                              Michelle Dixon                        























Students


We have several students working with us this term. Natalie, Emma-Jayne, Lindsey, Katie and Kerry are all working in Nursery for one or two days a week, while Danielle will be joining us from Sunderland University on her block teaching practice. I am sure that you will help us to welcome them to our Nursery.





Parent Courses


We will be working closely with Sarah from West Boldon Environmental Centre this term on developing an allotment at the back of Nursery. Letters will be going out with more information and we hope that you will be able to join us in developing this exciting area.
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DIARY DATES We have lots going on this term so please make a note of these dates.


Saturday 3rd May – Family Gardening Morning 10-12am


Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday, Nursery closed


Friday 23rd May – Break up for half term holidays


Monday 2nd June – Return to Nursery


Wednesday 4th June – Alan Hewson Photographer in Nursery


Friday 27th June – Nursery Closed, Inset Day


Tuesday 1st July – Family Campfire Cookery Day – details to follow


Thursday 3 July – Family BBQ Evening – details to follow


Friday 4th July – Taster session for new starters – NURSERY CLOSED


Monday 7th July – Summer Stay and Play session


Friday 11th July – Sports Day


Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th July – Family trip to Hardwick Park


Wednesday 16th July – Leavers graduation 
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A reminder that our children do lots of messy work and play at Nursery and often need to be changed. Could you please ensure that your child has a spare change of clothes on their peg, and that if these are used, another spare set are brought into Nursery. Also, if your child takes Nursery clothes home, could you please return them as soon as possible. Thank you!














Could you please make sure that every item of your child’s clothing – including shoes – has their name in it. It is very difficult to find who clothing belongs to when there is no name in. Even if you just use a pen to write their name on the wash label, this would be very helpful 





We break up for half term on Friday 23 May and return to Nursery on Monday 2 June





We have had several incidents recently of children bringing precious toys into Nursery, which have then gone missing. This is extremely upsetting for the children, so we would ask that items are left at home – we are unable to take responsibility for toys brought into Nursery and subsequently lost. Thank you for your support with this.








In-line with our healthy eating policy, please do not allow your child to come into Nursery with sweets or chewing gum. 





OFFICIALLY OUTSTANDING!!!!


Yes, Ofsted have officially rated ALL aspects of our Nursery as OUTSTANDING!! We are so proud and would like to extend a massive thank you to all our children and families for your continued and ongoing support!








